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***AIRPORT ROAD/HIGHWAY 30 CLOSURE*** 

***CROWN FLAIR DR. (MOFFITT’S FORD)/HIGHWAY 30 CLOSURE*** 

August 27 – Aug. 29 

The Farm Progress Show is coming up from August 27 - August 29, 2024. The Farm Progress Show occurs 

at the Central Iowa Expo Center at 1827 217th Street in Boone County. Because of the large number of 

people this show attracts, there will be traffic-related issues all three days, both for those attending the show and 

those who travel through the area to/from work. Everyone can expect traffic congestion, possible delays and 

road closures on Hwy 30, eastern Mamie Eisenhower Ave., and the Highway 30 intersection at Cpl. Snedden 

Road (Airport Road) and Quill Ave. The Crown Flair (Moffitt’s Ford) crossover will be CLOSED all three 

days in the afternoons from 4:00-6:00 pm.  

 

Alternate routes are STRONGLY SUGGESTED, and citizens should AVOID THESE AREAS ALL 

THREE DAYS OF THE SHOW. 

 

Semi-truck traffic traveling northbound on Highway 17, intending to head westbound on Highway 30, should 

consider taking 270th Street to L Ave and connecting to Highway 30 from L Ave.   

 

We understand these traffic changes are a nuisance to the public, but with your cooperation, we will limit the 

number of traffic accidents and injuries during this event. Citizens are encouraged to call the Boone Police 

Department at 515-432-3456 for assistance planning their commutes to and from Boone during these dates.  

 

1. S/B Airport Rd. / Snedden Dr. crossover at Hwy 30 CLOSED all 3 days 7:00am – 9:00am. 
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2. S/B AND N/B Airport Rd. / Quill Ave.. crossover at Hwy 30 CLOSED all 3 days 4:00pm – 6:00pm. 

 

3. Crown Flair (Moffitt’s Ford) crossover will be closed all 3 days 4:00pm-6:00pm. 

. 


